CL-C 63-2020

From: PF-Mailbox-01

To: Norio, Ann-Marie; Trennum. Matthew

Subject: FW: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website
Date: Friday, July 17, 2020 2:23:35 PM

From: Niagara Region Website

Sent: Friday, 17 July 2020 14:23:27 (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada)
To: Clerks

Cc: webincoming

Subject: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website

Enquiry from Region website

To reply, copy the email address from below and put into 'To'. (if resident
entered their email address)

name
Denton Grenke

phone

email

municipality

Fort Erie
other mun

subject
Mandatory Face Covering - Niagara Region

comments

| wish the following information be provided to all members of Regional
Council prior to the Special Meeting on July 23, 2020. First, let me say, |
support the passing of the proposed By-Law for Mandatory Face Covering in
Public Spaces. To not pass the By-Law puts all residents of the region and
visitors at an extreme health risk. Residents have done an admirable job of
reducing the cases within the region, however, now it not the time to take our
"foot off the gas", so to speak. | would like each of you to perform this little
"experiment" prior to your next meeting. Go to a store (Canadian Tire or
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Lowes or Sobeys or Shoppers Drug Mart or another establishment) Walk
through the store while observing all the regulations on social distancing,
wearing a mask if required by the establishment, one-way aisles, etc.. How
many times were you unable to stay 2 meters away from someone else who
was not wearing a mask? My observations as | go through my daily or
weekly shopping routines (while wearing a mask) is that | come in close
contact with at least 6 maskless people during the visit. That's 6
opportunities for me to become infected with Covid-19 every time | go to a
store. The experts say "WEAR A MASK". Regional Council needs to pass
this By-Law now!

reply
yes
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